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Circular Letter 0023/2012 
 

To 
BOARDS OF MANAGEMENT OF POST-PRIMARY SCHOOLS AND THE CHIEF 

EXECUTIVE OFFICERS OF VOCATIONAL EDUCATION COMMITTEES 

 
 

 
Important Public Health Alert 2012 

 
Measles 

 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has asked the Department of Education and Skills to 
circulate to the Principals of recognised schools the attached letters highlighting the 
possibility of measles infection and how schools should respond if they suspect cases of 
measles in a student or young person attending a course in their school over the summer 
months.  (Click here to view HSE letters) 
 
The Minister for Education and Skills acknowledges the continued support by school 
management in preventing and responding to public health concerns. 
 
 
 
TOM DEEGAN 
PRINCIPAL OFFICER 
 
JUNE, 2012. 
 

http://www.education.ie/en/Circulars-and-Forms/Active-Circulars/Important-Public-Health-Alert-2012-Measles-HSE-Letter.pdf

